
POLE HEARING 

 

The Select Board will conduct a Pole Hearing on July 31, 2023, 5:30pm, at the Town 

Office Building for the purpose of relocating one (1) jointly owned pole numbered 

T.125/E.43M to a point on the west side of East Hill Road approximately thirty (30) 

feet south of its existing location and approximately seven hundred ninety-five 

(795) feet northerly from  the centerline of Frizzell Hill Road.   

The reason for this action is to relocate a pole on East Hill Road to accommodate a 

Town Highway Department Road widening project; and to provide for the 

distribution of intelligence and telecommunications and the transmission of high 

and low voltage electric current.  Location and maps are available for viewing in the 

Select Board Office during normal business hours. 

 

Posted 7/18/23, 12n, MG 


